
 
Sent: 30 June 2019 22:37 
To: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk> 
Cc: Chan, Esther <Esther.Chan@brent.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: New Application Rising Sun - 25 Harlesden Road, London, Brent, NW10 2BY 
 

Hi Vanesha 

 

Please find my representation attached. 

 

Can you please confirm if this will remain anonymous at the hearing? If we have to be named 

fine, but I'd rather know. 

 

Just to let you know that we had further trouble with noise from the pub until the early 

hours of the morning. Customers we using the front and side of the pub as a smoking and 

drinking area, and were extremely loud. They were shouting and singing from around 10pm 

until 12.30am. Eventually I had to call the pub and while the noise did stop, the noise 

continued when the customers were leaving the pub. 

 

Furthermore, there was a party being held in the beer garden which had a live DJ. Music was 

excessively loud from the mid afternoon until 11pm. We had to keep our doors shut because 

of the noise, as we could not hear the television. Not ideal in the middle of this hot weather. 

 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

 

Thanks, 

 




